
 

 

 

 

 

 

The LLD Board of Trustees, April 8, 2020 regular 

Board meeting has been cancelled due to the 

COVID-19 Crisis.   

This cancellation is in accordance with Governor JB 

Pritzker’s March 31, 2020 extension of the state’s 

stay-at-home order through April 30, 2020.  

The stay-at-home order is in place to keep the 

spread of COVID-19 from overwhelming the state’s 

healthcare system and to conceivably flatten the 

curve. 

 

For more information on COVID-19 go to: CDC.gov 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/

